
6. APPLICATION NO.0237/FUL/21

Councillor Willie Boyle took no further part in the remaining items of
business having previously declared an interest that required him to leave
the meeting.

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
concerning an application as follows:-

Application No. Proposal Recommendation

0237/FUL/21 Erection of a
replacement house,
demolition of
outbuildings and
erection of an
additional house, 11
Holmes holdings,
Holmes Road,
Broxburn

Refuse planning
permission

The committee first heard from Councillor Chris Horne, a local ward
member, who spoke in support of the application.

The committee then heard from Mr Euan Pearson, the applicant’s agent,
speak in support of the application.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report and refuse planning permission with an
additional reason for refusal that the proposal was contrary to Policy
ENV7 of the LDP


